
November 20, 2014

Board of Variance
City of Burnaby

Re- 7689 Rosewood Street Burnaby

I’m requesting variance on front yard averaging requirement.

Above property has big lot but shape of the lot is not square.
Some of the portion we can’t use to build the house. For this
reason we need variance for front yard averaging

Please allow

Thanks

Gurcharan Minhas


